CITY OF CARSON

May 5, 2016

Lokou Ole Ola L 66220
Attn: Daisy O’Brien

24009 Marbella Ave.

Carson, CA 90745

Dear Mrs. O’Brien:

We have completed our review of Lokou Ole Ola’s application to operate a fireworks
stand for the July 2016 fireworks season. Upon review of your application, we found
that church services are being conducted at a residence located at 24009 Marbella

Avenue.

Pursuant to Carson Municipal Code Section 9121.1 (see attached), residential structures
are not permitted as churches within a RS (residential) Zone. Therefore, Lokou Ole Ola
is hereby ineligible to operate a fireworks stand this year.

Should you have questions regarding the fireworks requirements, please contact the
Revenue Division staff at (310) 952-1748.

Sincerely,
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